
 

 
 

September 10, 2010 
 
 
Via E-mail  
 
immunityconsultation@tca.ie 
 
Re: The Irish Competition Authority’s Cartel Immunity Programme Review 
 
Dear Competition Authority members and Director of Public Prosecutions: 
 
On behalf of the American Bar Association Sections of Antitrust Law, Criminal Justice, and 
International Law, we are pleased to submit the attached comments to the Irish Competition 
Authority regarding its proposed revisions to the Cartel Immunity Programme, as described in 
its Consultation Paper released on July 15, 2010. 
  
Please note that these views are being presented only on behalf of the Sections of Antitrust 
Law, Criminal Justice, and International Law. They have not been approved by the House of 
Delegates or the Board of Governors of the American Bar Association and should not be 
construed as representing the policy of the American Bar Association. 

If you have any questions after reviewing this report, we would be happy to provide further 
comments. 
 
      Sincerely, 

  
Allan Van Fleet 
Chair, Section of Antitrust Law 

  
Salli A. Swartz, 
Chair, Section of International Law  
 

  
Bruce A. Green, 
Chair, Section of Criminal Justice  

 
Attachment 


